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Independence Day Parade 
No Rotary Meeting 

Jul 4 

There will be NO regular 
meeting this week, Jul 4. 

Since there will be no 
Rotary meeting on Jul 4, join 
us to lead the annual 
Oshkosh Independence Day 
parade.  

Family and friends are welcome to attend 
and hand out flags to spectators. 

We will meet at 8:30am at the intersection of 
N Main and Otter Sts.  

Hope to see you there! 
 

Greeters / Invocation 

Don't forget to sign up 
for Greeters and 
Invocation for July 

through September via the Signup.com web 
site.  If you previously signed up on paper, I 
took that into consideration when I selected 
the number of spots available.   
Here is the link: 
http://signup.com/go/zYhhpVN 
For more information, contact  
Sue Schnorr.  
 

 
The July meeting of the Board of Directors 
will be held Monday,  
Jul 9, 4:00pm at the Best Western Premier, 
1 N Main St, Oshkosh. 
 

 

Back 2 School Fair 
Aug 19 

Dear Potential Volunteer, 

We would like to invite you 
to participate in Oshkosh's 
annual community Back 2 
School Fair. This event 

helps approximately 1,000 disadvantaged youth 
in Oshkosh and the surrounding areas to 
prepare for the upcoming school year. Children 
attending will receive school supplies, along 
with personal hygiene items, clothing and 
haircuts. 

The fair will take place on Thurs, Aug 16, from 
10am to 6 pm at North High School at 1100 W 
Smith Ave (which is an air conditioned facility). 

In order to make this event a success 
volunteers are needed for the following 

 Set up: help organize the rooms the 2 days 
before the fair, Aug 14 & 15. 

 Guides: escort families through the resource 
fair and help them pick up their items. 

 Oversee the tables: stocking clothing, school 
supplies, shoes & hygiene items. 

If you are available to volunteer for this great 
event please follow this link to sign up:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScT
J0oJcvxRwZhx6vALYbhaws-
FpcSobxEsuVQ0GOYgdlEdNA/viewform 

or call Liz Last at 920-233-6630 (ext 106) to 
sign up with her over the phone. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Fair! 

Sincerely, 

Mindy Collado, Lisa Plonsky & Liz Last 
Volunteer Committee 
Community Back 2 School Fair 

For more information contact  
Jessica Benesh. 

  

Calendar of Events 
 

Upcoming Programs 

Jul 11 
Jul 18 
Jul 25 
Aug 1 

OFD Chief Michael Stanley 
What’s New in Oshkosh 
EAA Flying Rotarians Picnic 
Town of Algoma / Jones Park 

 

Recurring Events 

2nd Monday 
Jul 9 
 
2nd Thurs 
Jul 12 

Club Board Meeting 
4-5pm, Best Western Premier 
 
Environmental/Beautification 
8-9am, JP Couglin Bldg 

  

 

2018 - 2019 Board 

President  Nate Olson 
President Elect Todd Slagter 
Past President John Hobbins 
Secretary  Karlene Leatherman 
Treasurer  Kathy Hanson 
Sergeant-at-Arms Kris Villars 

Club Service 
Nicole Peterson & Christy Larson 

Community Service 
Jeff Krueger & Mike Vaughan 

International Service 
Nick Hahn & Bill Thimke 

New Generations 
Kari Seefeldt & Jessica Benesh 

Vocational Service 
Gretchen Herrmann & Vicky Redlin 
 

Foundation 
Kris Villars & TBD 

Membership 
Autumn Urban 

Programs 
Jessica Benesh, Nicole Peterson, Kari Seefeldt 

Public Relations 
Vicky Redlin 
 

District 6270 
  District Governor           Kola Alayande 
  Area-B Asst Governor     Karen Schibline 

RI President           Ian H.S. Riseley  

The 
Hub 

http://signup.com/go/zYhhpVN
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yp98rm-Rx_XOLxuTEokfRettqPANp9unUOmfOve-BSn0RI4ja772AFLNAv17vbtMB_hn05oZsKy8AqfM3isEg9C3kq4ZLb1HyiRLDo7I5WHt6VgH1KK9A5e-0AUlfR4oiQQWRga6K6b1RAal2VnTI9yDzIyHaxUuKX3R2KeXYdUoqS2yGvnNLg==&c=-jHbAXhmOB34KssZWtmJNfyN6Z3wZrHJtv-a-7B3JGGmaHJlkIVhWg==&ch=npla3Zkt2hBClucH2sw98dIcE_BN88GJDTjY5xVXqOlAO4PWzSzRgA==
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTJ0oJcvxRwZhx6vALYbhaws-FpcSobxEsuVQ0GOYgdlEdNA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTJ0oJcvxRwZhx6vALYbhaws-FpcSobxEsuVQ0GOYgdlEdNA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTJ0oJcvxRwZhx6vALYbhaws-FpcSobxEsuVQ0GOYgdlEdNA/viewform


 

 

Volume 46, Issue 1 – July 4, 2018   The Hub - Rotary Club of Oshkosh Southwest 
 

 

Page 2  PO Box 1202, Oshkosh WI 54903-1202 
 

 

 

Cruise for a Cause 
Jul 9 

Monday, Jul 9,  
6:30-8:30pm 
Join Captains  
Dick Casey &  
Jerry Hendrickson  

On the Loos Cruise for a Cause, 
on Lake Butte des Morts.   

Boarding 6:15pm Riverwalk west of  
Ground Round, 1 N Main St, Oshkosh.   

Cash bar.   
Best Western will be providing 
complimentary hors d’oeuvres. 

Minimum $35/person. 
Additional donations accepted 
~ Limit 1 guest per member ~ 

100% of the proceeds 
will benefit  
 

Angel on my Shoulder  
/ Camp Hozhoni. 
http://angelonmyshoulder.org/ 

For more information, to sign up or 
make a donation, contact  
Dick Casey or Jerry Hendrickson. 
 

Save the Date 
EAA Picnic 

Jul 25 

Wednesday 
Jul 25  
 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary will host 
the  
33rd Annual Flying Rotarian Picnic  
at EAA Airventure in the Nature 
Pavilion. 

Volunteers needed! 

Contact Nick Hahn or Vicky Redlin for 
more information or to sign up. 
 

 

50 Things Every Rotarian 
Should Know About Rotary  

(14th in a series) 
By Steve Garret 

District 5300 Governor 1994-1995 

14. EXCHANGE OF CLUB BANNERS 

One of the colorful traditions of many 
Rotary clubs is the exchange of small 
banners, flags or pennants. Rotarians 
traveling to distant locations often take 
banners to exchange at "make up" 
meetings as a token of friendship. Many 
clubs use the decorative banners they 
have received for attractive displays at 
club meetings and district events. 

The Rotary International board recognized 
the growing popularity of the banner 
exchange back in 1959 and suggested 
that those clubs which participate in such 
exchanges give careful thought to the 
design of their banners in order that they 
be distinctive and expressive of the 
community and country of which the club 
is a part. It is recommended that banners 
include pictures, slogans or designs which 
portray the territorial area of the club. 

The board was also mindful of the financial 
burden such exchange may impose upon 
some clubs, especially in popular areas 
where many visitors make up and request 
to exchange. In all instances, clubs are 
cautioned to exercise discretion and 
moderation in the exchange of banners in 
order that the financial obligations do not 
interfere with the basic service activities of 
the club. 

Exchanging club 
banners is a very 
pleasant custom, 
especially when a 
creative and artistic 
banner tells an 
interesting story of 
community pride. 
The exchange of 
banners is a 
significant tradition 
of Rotary and 

serves as tangible symbol of our 
international fellowship. 
 

 

Weekly Invocations 
July 
   Kim Johnson-Thiel 

Weekly Greeters 
July 4 
   No 
   Meeting 
July 11 
   John Davids 
   Barb Herzog 

Meeting Location 
Best Western Premier, 
1 N Main St, Oshkosh WI 54902 

SW Rotary Website 
oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
rotary6270.org  

Rotary International Website 
rotary.org 

 

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 
 

 

Have information for The HUB? 
Submit to  

hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 
no later than noon on Tuesdays. 

 

 

 

http://angelonmyshoulder.org/
http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org/
http://rotary6270.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/oshkoshrotarysouthwest/?fref=ts

